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Join us in Nashville for the 2020 NOSS Conference! 



  

 

  

Registration for NOSS 2020 is Open! 

To register for the NOSS 2020 Conference, click here. 

 

 
 



  

To access the NOSS 2020 Program information, click here.  

 

 
 



  

 

Hotel reservations at the beautiful Gaylord Opryland Resort for 

the NOSS 2020 Conference are open! 

 

Click below for more details. 

For more details about hotel reservations, click here.  

 

 
 



  

For more info about local tours, click here.  

 

 
 



  

For more information about the conference study tour, click here. 

 

 
 

  



  

 

NOSS, with the help of the Tennessee Association for Student Success and Retention 

(TASSR), has chosen to support Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library for the 2020 

Literacy Project.  Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library is a book gifting program that mails 

free, high-quality books to children from birth until they begin school, no matter their 

family’s income.   

 

Click below for more information. 

For more information about the NOSS 2020 Literacy Project, click here.  

 



 
 

 

From the NOSS Writing Network: 
 

An Open Letter to Writing Instructors: 

 

Do you ever feel that no one understands what it’s like to teach underprepared 

students how to produce college-level writing? Or do you feel that no one 

realizes how heavy your grading load is as a writing instructor? Then let me 

invite you to join the club, a.k.a., the NOSS Writing Network. 

 

As members of this network, we encourage and inspire one another, exchange 

teaching tips and ideas, and share ways to lighten the load. 

 

When you join the NOSS Writing Network, you will receive a newsletter each 

semester filled with practical suggestions on teaching writing. All of the articles 

are written entirely by our members for our members. 

 

While these newsletters are helpful, nothing quite takes the place of meeting and 

visiting with each other in person. That opportunity occurs at the 

annual NOSSConference. In addition to seeing each other at the numerous 

sessions on teaching writing, there is a dedicated time when our network gets 

together to discuss current topics and issues specific to our roles as writing 

instructors. 

 

Join us today. 

 

Julia Laffoon-Jackson, Chair 

  

 
 



  

Click here to access JARIHE.  

 

 
 



  

 
 



  

 
 



  

 
 



 

 

 

December 

December 6--"Publishing 101" Webinar with Dr. John Craig 

 

January 

January 24--Webinar with Katie Hern 
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